

UNIVERSITY NEWS

Board of Visitors approves tuition and fees, university budget for the 2022-23 academic year

The university's Board of Visitors has set the university budget as well as tuition and mandatory fees for the 2022-23 fiscal year.

Additional information

Other highlights from the recent board meetings <u>are detailed in the VTx story.</u>

UPCOMING DATES

JUNE 20

VT observes Juneteenth holiday
VTx story

What is Juneteenth? (History Channel) NRV Community Services Podcast

JUNE 23

Lights Down, Power Out!

From 1:45-3:15, Blacksburg campus personnel will be asked to turn off and unplug all noncritical lighting and electrical loads in residence halls, classrooms, offices, and laboratories. More info

CONFERENCES

JULY 16-19 | 2022 Annual Meeting (NACUBO)

JULY 24-28 | College Business Management Institute (<u>SACUBO</u>)

SEPT 11-13 Planning, Budgeting, and Analytics Forum (NACUBO)

FINANCE NEWS

Procurement among working group honored with Governor's Environmental Excellence Award

More than two dozen stakeholders were part of the development of the Plastic Pollution and Solid Waste Reduction Plan working group that Procurement led. The award commended Virginia Tech for several recently-completed and in-progress sustainability initiatives identified during the course of the working group's activities.

<u>Check out the VTx story</u> for more information. Well done to the Procurement team and their partners!

Registration open for Fiscal Training Program

Sign up today for this certificatebased learning and development experience aimed at building fiscal expertise within a strong ethical framework.

Program participants will learn higher education financial concepts, policy navigation, compliance-driven practices, operational procedures, business intelligence tools and decision-making skills.

More than 280 employees to date have completed the introductory level of the program.

More information is <u>available in VTx</u>, and you can contact <u>fiscaltraining@vt.edu</u> with any questions.

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT

MEET OUR 2022 INTERNS

The division is thrilled to announce its 2022 VP for Finance Rotational Intern cohort and welcome them to our offices this summer!

Adia Long is currently working with the Fiscal Training team. She is majoring in Agribusiness with a minor in Environmental Policy.

Adyan Atiq is completing his first rotation with the Capital Budgeting and Financing office. Adyan is majoring in Industrial and Systems Engineering, with a minor in Green Engineering.

Issac Ferrin is currently working with the Office of Risk Management. Issac is an Industrial Engineering major and a Finance minor.

Julian Nuñez Nova is majoring in Industrial Systems Engineering. Julian's first rotation is in the Procurement office.

Read these Q&A's to learn more about each of our 2022 interns.

This marks the seventh summer for the program. You can learn more on our site, or by contacting us at vpfinfo@vt.edu.





